
 
 

 
        29th September 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Voluntary snack contribution & activities this term 
 
I wanted to share with you a list of activities that the children will be taking part 
in over the autumn term where your contributions are really important. 
 

Autumn term 1 (Sep-Oct) Autumn term 2 (Nov-Dec) 

Introduction of more food types at 
snack time: fruit, breadsticks, toast, 
milk etc 

Salt dough lava-lamps 

Making bread Hedgehog biscuits 

Trying foods with our senses Salt dough decorations 

Making soup Making and decorating gingerbread 
men 

Pumpkin carving  

 
 
 
50p per day per child will ensure that we can provide a wide variety of healthy 
snacks for all of the children as well as a variety of food related activities that the 
children enjoy participating in each year. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school by emailing 
nursery@bewdleyprimary.worcs.sch.uk or calling 01299 403 796. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Debbie Carpenter 
Early Years Lead & Nursery Teacher 

Worcestershire County 

Council Children’s 

Services Directorate 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bewdley Primary School 

Stourport Road 

Bewdley DY12 1BL 

Tel 01299 403796 
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Website: www. 
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Head Teacher: 

Mrs. Jane Woakes 

mailto:nursery@bewdleyprimary.worcs.sch.uk

